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The Washington Township Board of Supervisor's met at the Municipal Building on February 17,
2014.

Supervisor Jeff Propps was not present.

Chairman Dan McGregor called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.

Everyone stood for the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag.

The minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved as read.

The Treasurer’s report was read and approved as read.

Supervisor Dan McGregor read the following reports. Dillsburg EMS responded to 18 calls for
the month of January with 2 in Washington Township. For the year 2013 they responded to
1502 calls total with 57 of them in Washington Township. Franklintown Fire Company
responded to 30 calls for the month with 1 call in the township. For 2013 they responded to 350
calls total with 18 of them in the township. Wellsville Fire Company responded to 13 calls in
January and none were in the township. They responded to a total of 26 calls in the township in
2013.There was no report from East Berlin Fire Company.




Meeting Minutes February 17, 2014

Written by Diane Deardorff
Monday, 17 March 2014 00:00 - Last Updated Monday, 31 March 2014 09:08

Subdivision Plans:

There were no subdivision plans.

Business from the Floor:

Resident Homer Myers complimented the Road Crew on the great job they are doing on the
roads, especially with the weather we have been having the last couple of weeks!

Old Business:

There was no old business.

New Business:
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Spring Clean-up dates were set. They will be Wednesday and Thursday April 23 & 24 from 8:00
A.M. until 4:30 P.M. and Friday April 25, 8:00 until 12:00.

Solicitor's Report:

Solicitor Sharon Myers had nothing additional to report.

Supervisor Dan McGregor made a motion to pay the bills out of the General Funds Account
totaling $11,323.18 and the State Account totaling $8,714.91. Supervisor Harlen Anderson, Jr.
seconded the motion.

Supervisor Dan McGregor made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:37 P.M. Supervisor
Harlen Anderson, Jr. seconded the motion.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Diane Deardorff, Secretary/Treasurer
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